
 
NASHOBA REGIONAL SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
Wednesday, March 3, 2021 

6:00 PM 
Remote Meeting  

Via Zoom Technology 
  
In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 71, Section 38N, the Nashoba 
Regional School Committee will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, March 3, 2021 at 
6:00 pm remotely via Zoom Technology regarding the FY 22 Nashoba Regional School 
District Budget.  
 
Zoom link will be made public 48 hrs. prior to the hearing. 
 
 
 
Posted on 2/8/21 at 11:29 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


